The Old Rectory, Bodfari, Denbigh LL16 4DA

Tel: 01745v 710360

Mrs Helen Roberts,
The Clerk to the Bodfari Community Council,
Fron haul,
Bodfari,

Dear Mrs Roberts,

Denbigh LL16 4DY

29th May 2019

I have been asked by Ivirs Gill Gallagner, the Church warden of St Stephen's Church, to write to you on behalf of the church to thank the Community Council for the donation of £50 towards the cost of upkeep of the churchyard. The gift is much appreciated and is a very helpful contribution towards the cost of maintaining the churchyard in good order.

Yours sincerely,

J D M Jones

Secretary to the Church Committee